From:

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN);

Subject: Nuclear Waste Dump

Date: Sunday, 14 March 2010 11:41:08 AM

Dear Senator,

I do not support a nuclear waste dump in the Northern Territory or anywhere in Australia. Our current Western Australian government appears hell bent on mining uranium in our state, bowing to the large mining companies with colin Barnett only being able to give his personal guarantee that this will be done in an environmentally safe way. We will mine it but he has stated in correspondence to me that we will not have nuclear power in WA. All that will be someone elses problem.

The aboriginal communities involved and down the line all of us and our children will be the ones bearing the cost.

Long term decisions made for short term gain.

Kind Regards Graham Green